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NOTICE TO MARINERS  

Number 24 (2020) 
 

Plough Dredging 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Otterbank will be conducting  

dredging operations of all berths from Tue 21st July between 

the hours of 07:00 - 21:00 until further notice.  

 

Otterbank will be keeping a listening watch on VHF Channel 

11 

 

Mariners are advised to navigate with caution. 

 

For further information, please contact  

Larne VTS on VHF Channel 11 

Tele: 028 28872179 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stuart Wilson 

Harbour Master 

LARNE PORT                                                             Date:20th July 2020   


